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From: Lynn <lynn@hevanet.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 24, 2017 11:44 AM
To: HEE Exhibits
Subject: NO on SB 990

Thank you for taking time to consider small nuclear reactors as a partial solution to the crisis of climate change.  However, as 
tempting as it may be to look at an energy source that produces no emissions, the risks are simply too great.  The high-level 
hazardous radioactive waste is an enormous unsolved problem, and frankly, there is no solution that we can guarantee with so 
many variables beyond our control - earthquakes and terrorism among them.  We have wonderful renewable solutions at our 
fingertips.  Let’s put our resources into safe, known solutions. 

Thank you, 
Lynn Merrick, Steering Committee 
Let’s Talk Climate 


